
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

    

December 2023 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

         

                                                                6th - Irene W 

15th- Gwen &  Angela    19th – Kath W 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Thank  you 

  

 

Charlotte 

  

for all  your hard  

work this month. 

  

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH GOES TO… 



 
 

 

December 2023 Entertainment 
                                             In-house activities are as follows:- 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

                                        3rd December- Salvation Army Carol Singing 

6h December – G-Fitness with Hayley @ 11am 

7Th December – Scott Jenner (Singer) @ 2-3 pm 

8th December- Salvation Army 

13th December- Brenda’s Choir (Visual Sign Language) @ 2 -3pm 

21st December- Christmas Party and Christmas Raffle Draw 

                                                   22nd December- Elvis @ 2-3pm 

 



 
 

 

     

 

                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

                    

 

 

                     

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

                           

                             

                    

                 



 
 

Rosa’s Round Up 
Hi All, 

 

We have had a busy November, with some games and getting ready for 

Christmas with some Christmas photos and colourings being prepared readily 

for our decorations to be displayed. 

The residents have been enjoying some singing and dancing with our 

wonderful singers. Josh was a new singer here but what a success he was, the 

residents absolutely loved him. 

 

Throughout November, we have begun to trial a “Meat free” day to reduce the 

use of red meat. The residents have had a variety of options available with 

some new ideas on the menu which they all seem to be enjoying! 

 

To top our month off we also held a lovely surprise Retirement party for 

Brenda, who will sadly be retiring (although she is expected to be bored and 

return by February… so she says!!). The residents had a lovely afternoon 

celebrating with Brenda, with party food, cakes and entertainment. 

 

With Christmas fast approaching, we will be having the Salvation Army come in 

to do some wonderful Christmas carolling and holding our Christmas party for 

the residents on the 20th December where staff will also be joining in the 

festivities dressing up or wearing their Christmas jumpers. We have our usual 

Christmas Raffle tickets available to purchase from Reception from the 1st 

December 2023, please bring along some spare change to purchase some 

tickets to help us continue to raise funds for the home to give the residents the 

best stay while they are with us. 

 

 

 



 
 

We thank you in advance for your continued support. 

Wishing you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all the 

staff here at Park View. 

Until 2024, stay safe and keep warm. 
Best wishes always 

From 

Rosa xxxx 


